Financial Linkage with Bank of Baroda: Success story from Bundi, Rajasthan

On 26th Feb 2015 the team received a call from the Regional Manager of Bank of Baroda, Kota. He requested us to organise a fair for loan disbursement to our SHG. For the past 25 days, our team had been trying to create bank linkages to our SHG through various efforts, including meeting with the branch manager, lead manager and also the district level officials.

Creating bank linkages for SHGs is a very interesting experience.  First of all, we create the need for a loan for SHG members and plan the activity for which the loan would be used.  Then we get members together to meet the branch manager. Branch managers are usually sceptical and do not get convinced easily to give loans, due to their previous bad experiences. 

However, our persistent follow-up resulted in the bank manager agreeing to visit our SHG training meeting as a resource person. The manager attended the training, interacted with the members and inspected the SHG records, and was very impressed by the end of it all. He gave corrective feedback and gave us helpful tips on better record-keeping. We are proud to announce that we got sanctioned a CC limit of Rs. 27 lakhs for our 13 SHGs with 137 members!

Three Cheers to the Bundi team for making this meeting possible at such short notice. To overnight plan a meeting at 10am with 150 SHG members, including informing members, arranging for venue and snacks, managing logistics for guests etc. is a tremendous achievement!
